
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It’s hard to believe we are already into the second month of school!  We’ve had a smooth 

start and look forward to a great year! Below are a few items for your attention: 

 

KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION- We will be starting registration for the children who 

will be coming to Kindergarten NEXT year next week.  If you have a child who will be 

coming to school NEXT September, we ask that you come into the school between the 

hours of 9 and 2pm to register with our secretary. This year Kindergarten registration 

will take place the week of October 14th-17th at Prince Charles School Please bring 

your child’s birth certificate, and proof of immunization.  Please pass this info on to your 

friends and neighbors. 

 

The Y of Greater Saint John in partnership with Prince Charles School invites the 

families of the Waterloo Village to our Playgroup at Prince Charles School. 

When: Fridays from 8:45 am-11 am  Drop in next week, Oct 17th 
Where: Prince Charles School, 319 Union Street. 

This program is free of charge. Transportation support is available. 

If you would like more information please call the school 

 

ATTENDANCE- We appreciate parents calling to let us know when children will be absent, 

however a written excuse is still required.  

 

EXTRA CURRICULAR ACTIVITIES- Teachers & volunteers have again started putting in 

many extra hours in order to provide extra activities for our children.  Thanks to all for 

their dedication and the Kids on The Go Bus for helping us out with rides.  Keep an eye out 

for more info.  

 

OCTOBER’S HOLIDAYS FOR STUDENTS- There will be no school for students on 

Thursday and Friday October 9th and 10th as they are Professional Learning Days  

and October 13th-THANKSGIVING DAY. 

 

HOT LUNCH- Forms will be going home next week with info about pizza orders for the 

children who stay at the school for lunch.  

   

SAY CHEESE!  October 21st  will be picture day for this year; a flyer will be going home in 

the days before with more information.  

 

REMINDER- 8:00-Breakfast Program begins-students enter 

               8:10-Teachers in classrooms and hallways for supervision. 

                     8:30- Classes begin students MUST be in home rooms 

                              Students who are not attending the Breakfast Program are asked not to 

arrive before 8:10. Parents bringing children before 8:10 who do not attend 

breakfast are asked to stay with their children until 8:10 when teachers are 

in their rooms for supervision. Thank you! 
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Our School Community believes PCS is a welcoming & 

Safe Community School with high academic and behavior 
expectations for each student.  Each student is 
required to be Responsible, Respectful, Safe and 

Prepared (RRSP)in our Positive Learning Environment.  
We will ALL work together to ensure each student 

experiences success. 
https://secure1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/district8/schools/pcs/Pa

ges/Home.aspx    
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